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Lunch Menu fit for a King
We are planning to have a picnic lunch on Friday 
5th May. If your child orders a school lunch, a 

picnic will be prepared for them. This will contain 
a choice of baguettes, carrot sticks and a cookie. 

Alternatively, you are welcome to provide a 
packed lunch from home.

Dear Parents

We have enjoyed celebrating the success of our 
participants in the swimming gala. It is a memorable 
opportunity to compete against other schools and to 
take yourself out of your comfort zone to see just 
what you are capable of. Well done to everyone for 

the part they played.
In school, we have seen some good early PAWS 

pieces. I continue to be impressed by the standard 
of the work produced.

PAWS

Be aware that many of 
this terms activities 

have a completion date:

Are you prepared?

Eco-Crown 
Procession-Friday 5th 

May

Calling all Book Heroes!
Reading is an amazing superpower and we would love to create an even larger range of books for children to choose from in school. 
Therefore, we are inviting Year 6 parents to help support our book drive by ‘leaving a legacy’ and donating a brand new book as a parting 
gift.We have teamed up with Books for Bugs and chosen a range of books we would love to see in school.  Each book is just £2.99 to 
purchase with no postage fee! Once books arrive in school we will place a special label in each one with the name of the Book Hero who 
donated it. You can view our wishlist here:

https://booksforbugs.co.uk/your-wishlist/castle-hill-primary-year-6-leavers-2023/

If you would like to purchase one of these books all you need to do is- 

● Add the chosen book(s) to your basket direct from the link above 
● At the checkout stage put the delivery address as Year 6, Castle Hill School, Gloucester, GL3 4NU
● It is the schools' post code that activates the free shipping. 
● Complete checkout by paying for the book with either card or PayPal. 
● Your purchase will then be added to our box ready to be shipped. 

 Purchases must be made by Friday 14th July to receive free delivery. 

  Dress code
Come to school 
dressed for the 

occasion. Wear best 
dress-Red, white and 

blue if you choose. 
No football shirts 

please.

https://booksforbugs.co.uk/your-wishlist/castle-hill-primary-year-6-leavers-2023/


SWIMMING 
GALA
2023

Congratulations to all the children 
who have participated in the 

Swimming Gala. You have all done 
brilliantly. We are proud of how well 

you have represented the school.



OUR MEDALLISTS



Monday 1st May - MAY DAY - No School
● Friday 5th May - Coronation Celebrations in School

We invite children to come to school dressed for a party fit for a Royal. We will have a 
celebration lunch together. The children will parade in their eco friendly crowns.

*See PAWS*
Our assemblies will be looking at ‘What is a Coronation?’, The Coronation Anthem and pack 

typing our King to explore what type of Monarch he will be.

Monday 8th May - Bank Holiday - No School

● Tuesday 9th May  - Friday 12th May 
KS2 SATs week

● Wednesday 24th May 5pm - Year 5 Parents invited to a meeting to introduce the 
residential trip planned for their children in Spring 2024

Monday 29th May - Friday 2nd June - Half Term

● Monday 5th June - Year 6 Bikeability 
● Week beginning Monday 5th June - Science Week

● Wednesday 7th June - 6pm - New Reception Parents’ Meeting
● Tuesday 27th June - Sports Day

● Wednesday 28th June - Sports Day Reserve
● Friday 7th July - PAWS in

● Thursday 20th July - Year 6 Leavers’ Assembly and Party
● Friday 21st July - Term ends 2pm

Dates for Summer Term

Could we kindly ask parents to 
let the school know of their 
children’s absence at their 
earliest convenience on the 

day. This can be done by 
calling, emailing or leaving a 

message for the school. Thank 
you for your cooperation.

                      Cake Sale
Please donate cakes on Friday 5th 

May. We will have a cake sale 
after school in the playground. 
Show your support by coming to 
buy some yummy tasty cakes too! 

Money will go towards Class 
Readers.

For your information
We awarded 100% attendance certificates to children that had been at school everyday 

during the Spring Term.


